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PROCEDURE FOR THE DELETION OF VESSELS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
A vessel may be deleted from the Registry of St. Vincent and the Grenadines upon receipt of: 
 
 

1. Written request from the registered Owners or Managers indicating the reason for 
deletion, and full style of the new flag administration. 
  

2. Photocopy of the foreign Certificate of Registry in case of transfer of registry or, in 
case of sale, photocopy of the legalised and/or apostilled Bill of Sale or scrap 
Certificate. 

 
 

3. Return of the original St. Vincent and the Grenadines documentation (Certificate of 
Registry and Radio Licence). 

 
 

4. Cancellation of registered Encumbrance(s) or Mortgage(s) (if any). 
 
 

5. Confirmation from the PSA that the Inmarsat/SSAS Terminal(s) activated on behalf of 
this Administration has/have been deactivated (if applicable). 

 
 
6. Original Deletion Certificate from previous flag and copies of all CSRs including Form 

2 requesting the closing CSR. 
 
 
7. Payment of all outstanding fees (if any) including the issue of the CSR for deletion (if 

applicable). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALL CORRESPONDENCE AND APPLICATION TO BE ADDRESSED TO: 
ST VINCENT & THE GRENADINES MARITIME ADMINISTRATION 

 

UGENEVA OFFICE 
8 Avenue de Frontenex 
CH - 1207 GENEVA 
Phone: (41.22) 707.63.00 
Telefax: (41.22) 707.63.50 
E-Mail: geneva@svg-marad.com 

 

 
UMONACO OFFICE 
74 Boulevard d'Italie E/F  
MC - 98000 MONACO  
Phone: (377) 93.10.44.50 
Telefax: (377) 93.10.44.99 
E-Mail: monaco@svg-marad.com 

 


